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Research-related COVID-19 Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

The Office of Research is committed to supporting University of Guelph’s research community
as our institution addresses the evolving outbreak of coronavirus COVID-19. The health and
safety of University of Guelph researchers and our broader group of research stakeholders
remain top priority for the Office of Research.

Researchers should follow the research-related COVID-19 FAQs and updates on the U of
G Research website.

Here you will find updates and answers to frequently asked questions. The Office of Research
will continue to monitor the 2019 novel coronavirus situation and provide research-related
updates on this page as needed. 

We continue to provide existing research services to ensure research continuity, thus, all Office
of Research units (Office of Research Services; Research Innovation Office; and the Office of
Research, Agri-Food Partnership) remain operational.

During these exceptional circumstances service delivery may be delayed, and we appreciate
your patience. 
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